July 7, 1980 A

Georgia Power
-~

Mr. Richard Snaider

Generic Issues Branch

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr, Snaider:

Georgia Power Company is concerned with NUREG-0577, "Potential for Low
Fracture Toughness and Lamellar Tearing on PWR Steam Generator and Reactor
Coolant Pump Supports", which was issued November 1979, and the amendments
covered in your May 19, 1980, letter to all power reactor licensees. We
beiieve the significance and possible impact of these documents, particularly
the changes contained in the May 19, 1980, letter, may not be fully recognized.
Therefore, it is essential that a thorough evaluation of these documents be
performed, and the concerns be discussed and resolved with the NRC.

We have been unable to perform this evaluation during the allowed
period and respectfully request that the comment period be extended at
least until September 15, 1980.

Very truly yours,

W. A. Widner
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xC: Ruble A. Thomas

George F. Trowbridge, Esquire
R. F. Rogers, III
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Uz. The attached document requires the following special
considerations:
DDO not send overs.ze enclosures ¢ the NRC PDR.
D nly one oversize saclosure was received - please return
for Regulatory Ti.e storage.
D Propriezary information - send only ncn-proprietary
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